
 

Training Tires Announcement 
 

Important Notice on Training Tires 

 

We inform all drivers, trainers and team leaders that, starting from Round 3 
of SKUSA Mexico, all new training tires will have to be purchased directly 
from the host track management. Otherwise, they will not be able to enter 
the track with new training tires. These tires will be marked and scanned 
properly for track control. 

 

 

For any questions and/or clarifications, please call 56 3392 6581. 

 

 

This measure will only apply to new training tires. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

SKUSA Mexico Championship. 

 


